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Follow us on X @Northmoor HT

regularly for school and class updates.

Friday 6th June 2025

Ms Beesley’s News

We were thrilled to welcome your children back to school on Tuesday. As we

embark on a new and exciting half term, we look forward to lots of opportunities

filled with learning, growth and exciting opportunities. We also have many

opportunities for parents to get involved. Your participation and support is

invaluable, and we look forward to welcoming you into school to join us in

making the end of this school-year a successful and memorable one for all our

pupils. More information will follow in the coming weeks so watch this space!

Believe, Achieve, Succeed Awards

Ruby- Nyla — for her fantastic learning attitude

Y1 Sapphire — Zara, for her fantastic concentration

Y1/2 Pearl- Ha Bang for her continued attitude to learming
Y2 Topaz- Aadam for being a superstar in all his learning!
Y3 Coral -
confidence!
Y3 Garnet — Nusaibah for increased confidence in
swimming!

Lily, for her incredible progress and rise in

Y4 Amethyst — Michale for persevering with her poetry.
Y4 Citrine — Rumaisah for a fantastic Roman poem

Y5 Jet- Zainab for a wonderful piece of work for
Curriculum Week! *

Y5 Zircon- Sara for maxirnum effort « * %

Y6 Onyx — Tahe#in or Exceﬁdnt;ncrépendﬁie and
incredible confidence. ¥

Y6 Aquamarine — Rofiqul for his charming personality.

No Sweets

To ensure a healthy and happy
environment for all our pupils, we
kindly ask that no sweets or sugary
treats be brought into school. This

helps us to maintain a healthy

environment. We've also noticed that
these treats can sometimes cause upset
among pupils, and we want to make
sure everyone feels included and

comfortable.

Eid Ul Adha

We wish all those celebrating, a

joyous and peaceful holiday. May
this special time bring happiness

and prosperity to your homes.




- What's been happening
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this Week?

This week Nursery have started a
new topic on 'Minibeasts'. The
children have enjoyed reading the
book "The Very Hungry
Caterpillar'. They have been
enjoying creating caterpillars in
the workshop area using a variety
of resources. The children have
been acting out the story through
yoga, this has been very relaxing,
I
This week in maths, we have

looked at odd and even numbers.

We compared numbers up to
100! For curriculum week, we
looked at the British Value
‘Mutual Respect’. From our key
text, “Two Monsters’ we

discussed how important it is to

respect each other. We created a
jigsaw to show how we are

different, but we fit together.
I

During curriculum week, Year 3
have explored Democracy. We
began learning about what
Democracy is and what it
means to be British. The
children took part in secret
ballots, explored women'’s rights
to vote and petitioned for a
change in after school clubs

next year!

Year 5 have been looking at
British Values in Curriculum
week. We focussed on
‘Tolerance’. We read ‘The
Smeds and The Smoos’ in
English and had a discussion
what it means to be tolerant
of others and why it is
important to have tolerance.

Reception
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This week in Maths Ruby class
have been consolidating their
number bonds to 10. 1n English
we have begun our new topic
animals and their habitats and
our story is ‘Lost and found’ ask
your child what our story is
about. We have also decorated
some special biscuits for Eid

Mubarak.
I

This week in English Year 2 have been
learning about all the jobs that make
up life inside a medieval castle for an
information text. For Curriculum Week
we looked at the British Value of
Mutual Respect. Using the book ‘Two
Monsters’ by David McKee we created
speech bubbles, Monster posters and

wrote diary entries about what it

means to show Mutual Respect.

Year 4 have been writing poems
based on the inventions created by
the Romans using figurative
language. In Maths we have been
rounding numbers to the nearest 10,
100 and 1000. The highlight of the
week has been learning about the
"Rule of Law’. We have researched
the ‘Magna Carta’ and people who
fought for justice. Ask us what we

have learnt so far.

During Curriculum Week, Year 6
explored the theme of Individual
Liberty. We began by learning about
what it means to be British, examining
our shared values and cultural identity.
We then looked at key historical events
that have shaped the rights and
freedoms we enjoy today. A major focus
was on human rights — we discussed
their importance and reflected on the
rights that mattered most to each of us. |




